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Vancouver Intergroup Treasurer's Report - March 2023  

Dear Vancouver Intergroup,  

No new updates on the continuing projects, or the IRS fee appeal that was submitted by our 

CPA. The Umpqua and Columbia bank merger is complete, our operations and accounts were 

unaffected. 

Some highlights/comments on the report for February 2023 are below:  

• Total income was $5,103.65  
o Income was down from January but is still more consistent with recent months. 
o Sales saw a downturn in February with a total of $2,151.16 

▪ Again however, more consistent with monthly averages. 

o Individual and Group contributions were $2,952.49 

▪ Down from January’s $3,350.62, but still above the average for recent 
months 

• Total expenses were $5,774.39 

o Up from $4,926.61 in Jan, but in line with monthly averages 

• Note: Cost of Goods sold has been added back into the reports to express a more 
complete picture of total net amounts for all activities.  

• Cash Accounts 

o The main checking account ended the month with $7,221.45 This account saw a 
decrease of $5,982.45 from the previous month.  

▪ $3,000 was a transfer to the Prudent Reserve 

o Prudent reserve has $16,030.73. Increased per Steering Committee 
recommendations to bring closer to mandate to cover 3-6 months of office 
expenses. The Prudent Reserve may be increased further upon a review of 
typical monthly expenses. 

o The event account has $1,400. This was unchanged.  

• We will need to continue monitoring retail sales, expenses, and group contributions to assess 
the cash needs of the Intergroup.  

Trailing Six Months 
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Trailing 4 years for the Month: 

  

 

 


